
Subject: Re: Prank
From: Ellen Riotto <ellen@southpark.la>
Date: 06/26/2017 01:47 PM
To: Robert Buente <bbuente@1010dev.org>

Will intro you now.

From: Robert Buente <bbuente@1010dev.org>
Date: Monday, June 26, 2017 at 1:43 PM
To: Ellen Riotto <ellen@southpark.la>
Subject: Prank 

Ellen:

For the ULI lunch you’ll be attending and speaking at on Oct 25 I’ve been told the 
food/drink budget will probably not be sufficient to afford Target Terrace and Puck 
Catering.  So I was thinking of Prank.  I know they are not open for lunch but I walked by 
there a couple of weeks ago in the late morning and they were serving breakfast so I’m 
guessing some group arranged a breakfast meeting there.

So..can you help me connect with whomever I’d need to speak with to see if Prank was even 
interested.

Thanks

Bob

Robert Buente

President/CEO

1010 Development Corporation

1001 South Hope Street

First Floor

Los Angeles, CA  90015

bbuente@1010dev.org <mailto:bbuente@1010dev.org>

213-749-0214 x202 (o)
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